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Dear Friend:

     As we begin the New Year, I wanted to take a moment to wish you and your family all the

best in 2013.

     Looking back on 2012, it is clear that our state has overcome many challenges - especially

those caused by Hurricane Sandy.  By working together, we have once again demonstrated

that New Yorkers are resilient and more than willing to help our neighbors in need.

     I look forward to continuing our recovery as well as building on the successes we have had

over the past twelve months and invite you to provide me with your thoughts.  Please

contact my office by either emailing me at flanagan@nysenate.gov or calling 631-361-2154 to

provide your comments on state issues.  Your input is always appreciated and extremely

helpful throughout the legislative session.

     Thank you for the privilege of serving and please accept my best wishes to you and your

family.

                                                                         Sincerely,

                                                                         John Flanagan



 


